Dear Parent or Guardian, 






August 31, 2016
The Social Studies Department at Tantasqua Regional Junior High School has been transitioning from hardcopy textbooks to Internet-based texts. We encourage all students to use Internet texts, if possible, to increase technology usage and skills. Online textbooks can be accessed from any computer, at home or school. Online textbooks also save the school money during tough economic times. Due to these factors, we have a VERY limited number of hardcopy textbooks. If you have Internet access, your child should use the Internet version of the book. If you have a computer, but do not have access to the Internet, we can provide a digital version the textbook on a CD-ROM. ONLY in the case that you do not have access to the Internet or a computer with a CD-ROM drive, can we send home a hardcopy of the textbook. In the case that a student must borrow a textbook on a particular evening, he or she can check the book out with the teacher at the end of the school day. He or she must return it the following morning immediately after advisory and follow the class textbook checkout policy. Thank you for your understanding.
Instructions to access the 8th grade textbook online: 
1. Go to http://www.glencoe.com/ose/
2. [image: image1.png]


Access Code:  BEDCA8081B
3. Online version of the textbook
Thank you for your understanding and if you have any concerns please feel free to e-mail me at lafortunee@tantasqua.org.









Sincerely,









Erik M. LaFortune
�








